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On Saturday, June 29, the University of Missouri Police Department arrested a juvenile 

and Antwane Lavoy Grant, 24, of Columbia, on multiple charges in connection with an 

incident earlier in the evening of Friday, June 28, outside Women’s and Children’s 

Hospital, 401 N. Keene St. 

 

MUPD was called to the area of the hospital at approximately 8:30 p.m. after receiving a 

report of a man being chased by another subject with a gun. An MU Alert was 

immediately issued, and the hospital was placed on heightened security.  

 

There were no injuries, and no shots were fired.  

 

By approximately 10 p.m., police had taken four individuals into custody for questioning, 

including the victim. An ensuing investigation resulted in the arrest of a juvenile and 

Grant, and the confiscation of several weapons.  

 

Grant and the juvenile were arrested for the following: 

 

Grant: 

 Unlawful possession of firearm (Revised Missouri Statute 571.070-

001Y20175212) 

 Unlawful use of a weapon (Revised Missouri Statute 571.030-007N20175202) 

Grant was booked into the Boone County Jail. A bond was set at $50,000.  

Juvenile:  

 Unlawful use of a weapon (Missouri Revised Statute 571.070-001Y20175212) 

 Unlawful use of a weapon (Revised Missouri Statute 571.030-007N20175202) 

 Resisting arrest (Revised Missouri Statute 575.150-001Y20174899) 

 Possession of less than 35 grams marijuana (Revised Missouri Statute 579.015-

004Y20173562) 

Juvenile was referred to juvenile authorities and transferred to the Juvenile Justice 

Center. 
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“I’d like to thank the Columbia Police Department, the Boone County Sheriff’s 

Department and the Missouri Highway Patrol, whose members assisted us with this 

incident,” MUPD Chief Doug Schwandt said. “Our partnership is invaluable in ensuring 

the safety of our community and the MU campus.”  

 

Police have referred the case to the Boone County Prosecutor.  
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